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Subject Middle State Self Study

Dear Colleagues,

As you may know, the university is currently ongoing its decennial 
reaccreditation by the Middle States Associate, Commission on Higher 
Education.  A steering committee of faculty and staff from across 
campus has worked for the past two years on a focused topic self 
study to fulfill the requirements for accreditation.

The self study can be accessed by cutting and pasting the link below 
onto your browser.  I encourage you to read the study and provide the 
steering committee with your comments, please also peruse this 
website for more information about how this self study was conducted 
and when town forums to discuss the draft will be held.

http://ws.cc.stonybrook.edu/provost/ms/selfstudy.shtml

Regards,

Robert McGrath
Provost and Executive Vice President 
for Academic Affairs
 


